
 

HUME TOWNSHIP 

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 15, 2025 

MINUTES 

 

Meeting was called to order by Supervisor Bill Goretski at 7:00 p.m.  Members present, 

Meagher, Craig, Mazure, Hyzer, and Goretski.  . 

 

Motion by Sam Meagher, supported by Alice Craig to approve 8-18-25 Regular Meeting 

Minutes.  Motion carried. 

  

Treasurers Report 7-31-25 

Port Austin State Bank (General Checking)                     $         584.84 

Port Austin State Bank (General Savings)                        $  136,662.85  

Port Austin State Bank (Trash Savings)                           $     46,426.04  

Independent Bank Tax Sweep Account                            $   134,530.83 

Independent Bank (Tax Checking)                                    $             0.00 

Independent Bank (Road Savings)                                    $   257,595.13 

Independent Bank (Fire Savings)                                      $     16,933.53 

Independent Bank (Gypsy Moth Savings)                        $     48,322.28 

Northstar Bank (Certificate of Deposit)                            $   235,667.73 

Port Austin State Bank (Certificate of Deposit)               $    109,947.10 

 

Motion by Sam Meagher, supported by Matt Hyzer to pay accounts payable for 

September in the amount of $25,744.88.  Motion carried. 

 

Road Work – McMillan Road is totally completed, shoulders have been cut, some road 

work does remain on various roads 

. 

Tree trimming – County will be trimming trees on M-25, Weaver Road, and Port 

Crescent Road. 

 

Motion by Theresa Mazure, supported by Sam Meagher to approve the 2026 Garbage 

Roll as presented.  Motion carried. 

 

We have contacted our township lawyer regarding the Central Huron Ambulance 

Authority Ambulance Assessment.  Will update when more information becomes 

available. 

 

Motion by Bill Goretski, supported by Theresa Mazire to issue a check to Minotaur 

Restoration in the amount of $4,800.00 for their work in assessing the hail damage to the 

township hall and working with our insurance company supplying them with the 

necessary information on what the residing of the hall would cost.  We have received a 

check in the amount of $47,626.26 for the hail damage, work on the hall must be 

completed by July, 2026.   Motion carried. 

 



 

Motion by Theresa Mazure, supported by Sam Meagher for Resolution No. 2025-04 for 

2025 Millage Levy.  Roll call vote taken, all ayes.  Motion carried. 

 

The audit performed by Nietzke & Faupel was reviewed, there were no issues in our 

township audit. 

  

Motion by Alice Craig, and supported by Theresa Mazure to adjourn meeting at 7:48 

p.m.  Motion carried. 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

 

 

 

Theresa Mazure, Clerk 


